Subsistence nominations extended

The Federal Subsistence Board is extending the deadline for applications for
membership on.ten Federal Subsistence Regional Advisory Councils through
March 14, 1997. The Regional Councils provide advice and make recommendations
to the Board concerning subsistence hunting, trapping and fishing issues on federal
public lands. Regional Council members are residents of their respective regions and
are knowledgeable of local and regional subsistence issues and needs.

For an application packet.or for more information, contact the Office of Subsis-
tence Management toll-free at (800) 478-1456 or in Anchorage at (907) 786-3888.
Hearing-impaired individuals may call (907) 786-3309 (TTY available).



